
 

4 September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope your young person enjoyed their first Carrington day! It was really lovely to have this 
new cohort of 7s all together in their uniforms for the first time. 
 
We have a couple of brief messages ahead of tomorrow: 
 

1. Biometric fingerprints will be taken in the morning. If your young person is going to buy 
food at school rather than bringing a packed lunch, you may want to check you have 
added some funds to their ParentPay account. If you haven't yet set up your ParentPay 
account, you can do this tonight. 

2. Please remind your young person that our policy for Year 7s is no mobile phone use from 
08:30 until 15:10 each day Monday-Thursday and 08:30 to 14:20 on Fridays. This was 
explained to them today. 

3. Any One-to-One Devices that were not collected today can be picked up by students 
straight after school from the Year Hub. 

4. Mr Stafford will be available in the Year Hub after school tomorrow for any student who 
picked theirs up today and has had any kind of problem with it during the evening 
tonight. 

 
Please do contact your Hub or Tutor in the first instance with any other queries, while we get 
everyone settled into school routines. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


